December 20, 2022

The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on this date at the Stonington Town Hall at 3:00 p.m.
Present were First Selectman Danielle Chesebrough and Selectwoman June Strunk. Selectwoman Debbie
Motycka Downie was absent. No members of the public or press were present.

(1) Call to Order
Ms. Chesebrough called the meeting to order at 3:03 p.m.
(2) Interviews — Economic Development Commission
The Board interviewed Charles Glew, Hannah Creeley Cedermark and Jeffrey Light for the Economic
Development Commission.
(3) Comments from the Public
None

(4) Comments from the Selectmen
Ms. Strunk requested that applicants for boards/commissions provide their primary residence on the

application address line and added that if they own a local business that can be noted within the
application.

(5) Adjourn
There being no further business to come before this Board, the meeting adjourned at 3:47 p.m.
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Stacey Haskell
Recording Secretary



